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The daffodils are bending their heads and the wind is very cold 
and snow is on the ground a very good time to keep on sewing! 
 
I hope you all enjoyed our evening last month of Show and Tell.  
There were certainly some lovely quilts to see and stories told. 
 
MVQ  continues to go from strength to strength.  Our membership 
is growing and we have some great evenings to look forward to.    
We had one new Member at the February meeting, - welcome to 
Nadia Cadby who showed us her beautiful long-arm quilts  
towards the end of the Show and Tell. 
 
Marie-Louise also talked about her prison visit and the work they 
are doing. 
 
Sue Atkinson is doing three workshops in June.  :Please sign up 
as soon as possible—the lists will be at the meeting. Details   
are also on the website and I attach a flyer overleaf. 
 
Next month it is our AGM.  MVQ needs your support and we have 
vacancies to fill on the Committee and if anyone is  willing and 
interested in joining the Committee please talk to Marie-Louise.  It 
would be good if a few new bodies with fresh ideas  could join us. 
 

Marie-Louise 
 

Some quilts from our  
Show and Tell 

Unfortunately March's Meeting is  
Cancelled due to heavy snow 

Find us on Facebook—Mole Valley Quilters 



 

Exhibition 2018 
 

Please collect a form for your quilts/small quilted item to be displayed at our 
Exhibition.  Please return them at the next  meeting which is the AGM. 

 
SUBSCRIPTONS 2018-2019 

 
Subscriptions are due 1 April 2018.  £38.00.  Please make cheques 
payable to Mole Valley Quilters. 

Sign up for  these exciting 
workshops. The Forms will be 
at the Meeting in April or con-
tact Christine Stansfield—
number on flyer. 


